Looking for Golfers

Please join us in the Clubhouse on Wednesday October 3rd at 6:00 PM for Pizza
and Refreshments.

We are looking to increase the number of people that are interested in participating
in the Golf Club and also recruit new golfers who might be interested in playing on
Monday or Thursday during the Golf Season.

In past years the Golf Club has had a number of activities that includes Four Sea-
sons Annual Golf Outing, Nine and Dines, Annual Dinner, The Day at the Track at
Monmouth Raceway and Golf Getaways. We are interested in any new ideas that
people may have that would increase the interest in the Golf Club.

As part of the activities on October 3rd through the efforts of Craig Sands we will

raffle off a group lesson with Brent Studer, the Golf Pro at Metedeconk Golf Club.
Brent will do a clinic on the short game on October 17th at Metedeconk from 3:00
PM to 4:00 PM on October 17. The group lesson will be for 10 people.

If you are interested in joining us on October 3 please contact Pat Moore by email
at mpatm54@aol.com or by Phone at 732-223-1238 by Friday Sept 28th.

Please join us on October 3rd. All Spouses are invited.
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